From: "Sarah Jones" <sjones@milfordplanning.com.au>

Sent: Wed, 19 Feb 2025 08:37:35 +1000
To: "Taryn Pace" <taryn.pace@townsville.qld.gov.au>
Subject: M2258 - MCU24/0092 - Request to Extend the Information Request Response

Period - 110-112 Bowen Road, Rosslea

This Message Is From an External Sender
This message came from outside Townsville City Council. Please think carefully before clicking
links or responding if you weren’t expecting this email.

Hi Taryn,

We are still in the process of finalising the amended TIA to inform the response to the
Information Request, as such we seek a further four week extension to the Information Response
Period, meaning the response is now due 18 March.

Kind regards,

Sarah Jones | SENIOR TOWN PLANNER
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(07) 4724 0095 | www.milfordplanning.com.au
283, Flinders Street, Townsville Q 4810

Caution: This email contains information that may be confidential or privileged. The information is intended to be for the use of the intended recipient. If you have received this email in error, please notify us by
telephone (07) 4724 0095 or by email to info@milfordplanning.com.au. Milford Planning does not accept liability for any loss or damage incurred as a result of this email transmission or any attachments to it,

whatsoever. Thank you.
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